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Comments: From: Prissy Hight <snowyrivergirl1@msn.com>

Sent: Friday, October 11, 2019 12:49 PM

To: Potts, Robert S -FS

Subject: Oil and gas leases in the national forests

 

Mr. Potts,

My name is Prissy Hight, I am a concerned citizen of Texas.  I just recieved information today about the 

proposed oil and gas leases in the Sam Houston National Forest and around Lake Conroe.  I am strongly 

opposed to this, as I love the national forests, and have spent many hours over the course of many years 

enjoying the beauty found there.  I do not understand why the forest service would allow oil and gas 

exploration, especially fracking.  I thought the forest service was to protect our forests, not destroy 

them.  They will not allow atv usage, but want to allow huge oil rigs and trucks?  And fracking?  If this is 

allowed to happen, the forest and the wildlife that call it home will be devastated.  PLEASE do not allow 

this!!

 

Thank you for your consideration.

Prissy Hight

(936)524-1740

 

Sent from my iPad


